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February 4, 2014 
 
 
Via Electronic Filing 
Attn: Jaclyn A. Brilling, Secretary of Commission 
New York State Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 
 
RE: ANPI, LLC; NY P.S.C. Tariff No. 1 Replacement Tariff  
 
Enclosed for filing with the New York State Department of Public Service (“Department”) 
please find the replacement tariff of ANPI, LLC.  ANPI, LLC was formerly known as Associated 
Network Partners, Inc.  This tariff replaces Associated Network Partners, Inc.’s New York PSC 
No. 1 – Interexchange Telecommunications Services tariff in its entirety.   
 
As staff had mentioned having trouble locating the tariff that is being replaced, please know that 
their original tariff was previously approved by the New York Public Service Commission on 
October 1, 1998 in Case No. 98-C-1102 and then later adopted by ANPI, LLC on November 18, 
2011.   
 
For correspondence regarding this filing, please contact Regulatory Agent Matt Dean at 405-
755-8177 x 25 or at mdean@telecompliance.net.   
 
       Sincerely,  
 
       /s/ Matt Dean 
 
       Matt Dean 
       Regulatory Agent  
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